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1 February 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

VIRTUAL TEACHER CONSULTATIONS 
TUESDAY 8 FEBRUARY AND THURSDAY 10 FEBUARY 2022  

 
We are holding consultation evenings on Tuesday 8 February between 3:30pm – 6:00pm and 
Thursday 10 February between 5:00pm – 7:30pm.  This is an opportunity for you to meet our 
child’s teacher, discuss how your child is progressing, what we hope to achieve in the future and 
how you might help support your child. 
 
Please note that Mrs Guru will be holding her parent consultations on Monday 7 February 
between 5:00pm – 7:30pm and Tuesday 8 February 3:30 – 6:00pm. 
 
Mrs Hewett will be making her own appointments to see parents of Nursery children. 
 
Meetings will take place online using Google Meets which is part of Google Classroom.  We will 
issue parents with detailed guidance on how to access the meeting next week. 
 
You will receive a link via email and text to book your preferred time slot shortly. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr C van Straaten 
Headteacher 
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